
SR(OOO)492-25,4

FP 03~ 2011

The inistry of Foreign Affairs of Malaysia presents its compliments to the

ASEA Secretariat and has the honour to refer to the Memorandum of

Under tanding in the Association of Southeast Asian Nations' Air Services

Engagement with Dialogue Partners (hereinafter referred to as "the MoU") signed

on 1i of November 2010 in Bandar Seri Begawan, Brunei Darussalam.

The Ministry has further the honour to refer to the Paragraph 7 of the MoU and

hereb notify the Secretary-General of ASEAN that Malaysia has complete its

intern I formality which confers Malaysia's agreement to the implementation of

the M U.

The ~inistry of Foreign Affairs of Malaysia avails itself of this opportunity to

renewlto the ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.
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